
 

 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 18th October 2024 

This Week…  
 

It was lovely to see you all at parents evening this week, thank you for 
taking the time to come and see me. 
 

This week in phonics we learned: ‘ff ll ss and s saying /z/’. 
They’ve been busy practising their segmenting and blending skills 
 

In Maths, we’ve been comparing sets of objects identifying which set 
have ‘more than’ and which has ‘fewer than’. 
 

Mrs Hampshire and Mrs Bradbury were most impressed yet again when 
the children got dressed for PE, it only took them 10 minutes this week – 
much quicker than Y5/6 we were told! They enjoyed learning how to kick 
balls with the side of their foot to and use their foot to stop the ball.  
 

Next Week…  

In Phonics we will revise all sounds and tricky words taught. 
In Maths they will reinforce their understanding of cardinality – that the 
last number in the count tells us ‘how many’ things there are altogether 
in a set of objects.  They will further practise their 1:1 correspondence 
skill, by counting numbers at the same time as moving or tagging 
objects.  
 

More News…  
We have asked the children not to run around on the playground at the 
end of the day in order to keep them safe whilst the building work 
commences.  Thank you for your support with this. 
 
Reception reading books and all ‘book corner’ books are changed each 
Friday, please ensure your child has brought their books back so we can 
change them, thank you.  Phonic cards can stay at home. 
 
We break up on Thursday 24th Oct for half term. 
Staff will be in on Friday for INSET day. 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 
 

Mrs Madden ☺ 
 

 
 


